
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION


OF OREGON


UE 394


In the Matter of 	 	 	 	 )	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 )	 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 	 )	 NOTICE OF INTENT OF SMALL

	 	 	 	 	 	 )	 BUSINESS UTILITY ADVOCATES 

Request for General Rate Revision 	 	 )	 TO PARTICIPATE IN MARCH 17, 2022

	 	 	 	 	 	 )	 ORAL ARGUMENT    


	 Pursuant to the Administrative Law Judge (“ALJ”) Scheduling Memorandum of March 1, 

2022, Small Business Utility Advocates (“SBUA”) provides this notice of SBUA’s intent to 

participate in oral argument on the issue of decoupling only. SBUA intends that its counsel will 

be available for any questions on decoupling.


RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED March 11, 2022.                             


      	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 s/ Diane Henkels

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 _________________________________	 


Diane Henkels

Attorney, Small Business Utility Advocates
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